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I-20 W shutdown at Hwy 79/80

Wednesday, December 21, 2022
Posted by Casey Jones -

Update: All lanes of I-20 in Greenwood, LA are now open. 

Due to an ongoing investigation in Texas, I-20 west has been completely shutdown. Drivers are urged to avoid the
area, but are being directed to take the Hwy. 79/80 exit.
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 Attachments


